
Dear Parents 

 

As part of our history topic, which focuses on the Romans, we are organising 

two activities for all the children in Year 4.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As you already know the following week we will be taking the year group to 

Fishbourne Roman Palace. 

 

 Tuesday 24th April     Wednesday 25th April 

  4 Rowan - Mrs Shackman   4 Birch - Mr Cave 

  4 Ash - Mrs Chana     4 Holly - Ms Martin 

  4 Pine - Mr Hall 

 

Any pupils taking part in JRock that are in 4 Birch or 4 Holly will be going on  

Tuesday 24th April. 

 

REMINDER - The children will travel by coach and leave school at 9.00am so 

should arrive promptly for registration.   

We should be back at school by approximately 3:30pm. 

 

The children must wear their school jumper, sensible footwear and a coat as 

the Roman Palace can be very cold, but casual trousers are acceptable for 

this trip.   

A packed lunch will be required, plus a drink and a snack (if your child 

receives entitlement to a free school meal then a packed lunch will be 

provided only to those children).  They can also bring up to £5 to spend in the 

shop. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the days or the clothing, please do not 

hesitate to contact school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

The Year 4 team 
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On Thursday 19th April a theatre 

group will be coming to school to 

present a workshop called  

“The Romans and Celts”.   

 

For this visit we would like the children 

to come dressed as a Roman. 


